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NEWSLETTER

Dear Friends,

Youthful and busy year of 2011 has passed and we are looking forward for new things which 2012 may bring along. UBC Commission on Youth Issues would like to share some news and deeds with you. We hope to encourage you to think even more about young people, youth work and co-operation within Union of Baltic Cities concerning these topics.
Commission on Youth Issues gathers 2 times a year – first meeting was held in April 2011 in Turku - one of the European Capitals of Culture. Second meeting was held in October 2011 in Liepaja. There have been 18 different cities during the period 2009-2011 from 8 countries participating in Commission’s work actively and regularly. Is your city one of them? Do you prioritize youth issues and youth work and would like to learn from others? If so, please join us for our next meeting in February 2012 which will take place in Kemi, Finland. 
You can participate in Commissions’ work at any time, but if you are more seriously committed to work together with us for longer period, we kindly ask the City to sign the Letter of Intent (more information on our web-site http://www.ubc-youth.org  ). In 2011 City of Turku, Gulborgsund and Karlstad have signed the Letter and are actively participating in Commission’s work. 
During our meetings we always share best practices on different topics, like information and counseling, participation, cultural youth work etc. We have been also working on our bigger joint events – one of them, youth seminar, took place parallel to UBC General Conference in Liepaja 4th-7th of October 2011. The topic of the seminar was „Your Lifestyle. Your Choice for Happy Life in Our World”. Now we already start to prepare for youth event in 2013.
Another bigger outcome of our work is joint project „Life, Media and Participation - Youth in Baltic Sea Region”, which has just been approved by Youth in Action Estonian bureau and where 8 cities will participate within next 18 months. Participation and media campaigns are key-words in this project, so you probably will notice the outcomes.
We hope to see representatives (one civil servant and one young person) of your City at our next meetings and why not, in some of our new projects! Until then – all the best in 2012!
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